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“A community rooted in love, growing in faith and truth.  
Learning with Christ in our hearts” 

  

20th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the success of previous residential trips, we have decided to book a trip for our Year 6 children in 
December. We have chosen to take them to The Robinwood Activity Centre at Dobroyd Castle in Todmorden. 
 
We have made a preliminary booking for Wednesday 1st Dec – Friday 3rd Dec 2021.  
 
This is such an exciting opportunity for the children to help them build resilience, team working skills and 
confidence. They will have the opportunity to experience at least 15 activities.  We hope that all the Year 6 
children will join us.  
 
The total cost of the trip per child is £170. If your child wishes to join us, you will need to confirm your booking 
and pay a deposit of £40 by Friday 10th September.   
 
The remaining balance of £130 can be paid in instalments: £50 due on Friday 1st October, £40 due on Mon 1st 
November 2021, and a final balance of £40 due on Monday 29th November 2021. 
 
If you feel the cost of the trip will cause you financial difficulty, please do not hesitate to contact school to discuss 
any support we can provide with either Mrs Short, School Business Manager, or Mrs McManamin, or myself.  
Please do not let the cost prevent your child from joining us on this trip. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Watson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 

 

     Dobroyd Castle Residential Trip 2021 
 
I would like my child……………………………………………………………………………….to attend the residential trip in Dec 2021. 
 
I enclose £……………….  Deposit / I will pay the deposit using the online payment system. 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature…………………………………………………………..Date………………………………..                                                 
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